
CAISA/CIS SELF STUDY SURVEY - PARENTS - PLAIN TEXT FOR TRANSLATION PURPOSES

DEMOGRAPHICS:

My Child is in Grade/Year Group

Number of Children in School

[BOARDING SCHOOLS ONLY] My son/daughter is/is not a Boarding student

LIKERT SCALE STATEMENTS (Strongly Agree / Agree / Disagree / Strongly Disagree
/ Don't Know or Does Not Apply)

1. I know and understand the mission or philosophy of my child’s school.

2. I was provided with adequate and accurate information regarding the school
prior to sending my child there.

3. Students at all levels are experiencing internationalism and
interculturalism through the formal curriculum and activities offered at the
school.

4. The school’s curriculum and programs reflect what the mission or
philosophy says the school is trying to do.

5. I believe the curriculum meets my child’s needs.

6. My child seems appropriately challenged.

7. The local language and culture and the cultural diversity of the school
community are used to enrich my child’s learning.

8. The school takes account of my child’s learning style.

9. I believe my child is developing critical thinking and problem solving
skills.

10. My child finds school interesting and engaging.

11. My child’s classes have a student/teacher ratio that is appropriate for
the ages of the children and the subject taught.

12. My child’s classroom has sufficient learning materials.

13. I received written information about the learning objectives and teacher
expectations for my child’s classwork.

14. My child has opportunities to demonstrate what he/she has learned in a
variety of ways.

15. I am satisfied with the frequency and thoroughness of reporting on my
child’s school progress.

16. I feel comfortable talking with teachers about my child’s progress.

17. The governing body provides the school with sound direction, continuity
and effective support.

18. The school head is the responsible leader of the school.

19. I am satisfied with the school leadership.
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20.1. The school’s educational plans are communicated to parents.

20.2. The school’s financial plans are communicated to parents.

21. I receive updates about the discussions and decisions of the school’s
governing body that directly impact me and my child.

22. School policies and rules are known by parents and students and applied
fairly.

23. I believe the school is financially secure and that the school operates
in a financially responsible manner.

24. The school reports fee changes in a timely manner, allowing me to make
decisions about my child’s continued enrollment.

25. I am satisfied with the qualifications of the teachers in the school.

26. I believe that this school is a good match for my child’s needs and
strengths.

27. If my child is having academic difficulties, appropriate help is
available.

28. Teachers are available to help my child with his/her English or another
language of instruction.

29. I am satisfied with the effectiveness of the school’s guidance and
counseling processes.

30. I am satisfied with the communication I have with my child’s teachers.

31. The school includes me in important decisions about my child’s education.

32. I trust the school’s emergency procedures, such as for evacuation and I
trust that my child is safe on campus.

33. I am comfortable with the school’s attention to health matters.

34. I am satisfied with the nutritional level and appeal of the food provided
at school.

35. I trust that my child is safe on school trips.

36. The school campus is clean and attractive.

37. School support staff members (non-teaching) are friendly and helpful.

38. I have received a school or parent handbook and find it useful.

39. The teaching spaces at my child’s school are satisfactory.

40. The school building(s) provide(s) an appropriate atmosphere for learning.

41. School resources and teaching materials appropriately support student
learning and welfare.

42. The school’s computer resources are well used to encourage and facilitate
my child’s learning.

43. My child knows how to effectively use the school’s library resources.

44. My child’s school is a welcoming and friendly place.
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45. I am aware of the consequences to my child of inappropriate behavior.

46. I receive regular information about school activities and events.

47. I know how and where to share information about my child with school
personnel.

48. Effective communication strategies exist for the interchange of opinions
among the school, students and parents.

49. School programs are appropriate in size and variety to serve the needs of
my child.

50. School programs provide opportunities for students to learn leadership
skills and to participate in community service.

51. The school fosters respect for diversity.

52. I have been invited to share my family’s cultural heritage with my
child’s school.

[BOARDING SCHOOLS ONLY] 53. My child is safe and comfortable in the boarding
residence.

[BOARDING SCHOOLS ONLY] 54. I am satisfied with the boarding facilities.

[BOARDING SCHOOLS ONLY] 55. I am satisfied with the boarding activities
program.

[BOARDING SCHOOLS ONLY] 56. I am satisfied with the additional services
(e.g., laundry, meals) provided to my boarding child.
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